
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

Tuesday 9th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Starting next week, we would like to start providing online sessions for children who will not be returning to 

school before September. These sessions will be an opportunity for the children to see members of school 

staff and their classmates.  Each session will be 15-30 minutes long and will be pastoral in nature.  The 

children will have the chance to talk about what they have been doing, share their experiences and talk to both 

each other and their teachers. 

 

Each class will have two sessions with school staff each week.  Due to the current staffing of school ‘bubbles’ 

this may not be your child’s class teacher, but we will try, where possible, to ensure that they have some time 

with their teachers.  There will be no overlap in timings between classes, so you will not have to manage 

multiple live sessions at the same time. 

 

Attached to this letter there is a permission slip. Please complete this, indicating whether you would like your 

child to take part in the live sessions.  You will need a google email account, which are free to set up, in order 

to join the session.  You will then receive an email inviting you to take part in the session. If you are going to 

access the meeting from a phone or a tablet, please ensure that the Google Meet app is installed. From 

a computer, it works better in Google Chrome, but any up to date web browser will be fine. At the time of your 

child’s session, please use the link that you have been sent to join the meeting. 

 

Further guidance on protocols will be sent to you in due course. 

 

Stockwell link: https://forms.gle/CtmguqaqXshidAv69  

Keep safe and I will keep in touch.  

Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker                     Mr Morton 

Lead Headteacher            Head of School 

https://forms.gle/CtmguqaqXshidAv69

